Subject: FW: 2021/3704/P

From: Adam Harrison (Clir) <Adam.Harrison@camden.gov.uk>
Sent: 01 November 2021 23:19

To: Nathaniel Young <Nathaniel.Young@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: 2021/3704/P

Dear Nathaniel
Please note my objection to this proposed development on the grounds of:

impact on residential amenity (at Chenies Street Chambers, which the residents have already set out
better than | can in their responses);

the lack of contribution to affordable housing;

and the overbearing nature of the proposed rooftop extension in terms of the building form.

Regards
Adam Harrison

Adam Harrison

Councillor, Bloomsbury ward

Cabinet member for a sustainable Camden
Labour group, London Borough of Camden

MILLFIELD LANE EXTENDED
BUS LANE HOURS ON HIGHGATE ROAD STREATERIES IN CLEVELAND STREET, GOODGE STREET,
SOUTH END ROAD, AND WARREN STREET MARESFIELD GARDENS AREA HEALTHY
SCHOOL STREETS ZONE IMPROVING THE PLAYGROUND ON TALACRE
TOWN GREEN







